
Language Based Learning Parent Group

Wednesday May 19th, 2021
8:00-9:00pm

Zoom Video Conferencing

Please join us and meet other Westwood parents/caregivers who have
students with Language Based Learning Differences. This is an
opportunity to connect, ask questions, share resources and support each
other. Whether you are just starting the process or have been supporting
your LBLD student for awhile - we can help one another. Language
Based Learning Differences can include:

Auditory Processing Disorder (APD), where students have
difficulty understanding and processing differences between sounds
in words;
Dyscalculia, where students have difficulty understanding arithmetic
and mathematical calculations;
Dysgraphia, where students have difficulty writing or exercising
other fine-motor skills; and
Dyslexia, where students have difficulty identifying speech sounds
and learning how they relate to letters and words (decoding).

All Westwood parents/caregivers are welcome including private and out
of district placements. We ask that whatever is shared during a meeting is
kept confidential and is not to be discussed outside of the group.

RSVP for the meeting here. If you RSVP via email the Zoom link will be
sent to you. The link will also be posted on the SEPAC Website and

Facebook Group the day of the meeting.

Join our closed Facebook Group: Westwood SEPAC-Special Education Parent Advisory Council
To volunteer, questions, or submit ideas email: westwoodsepac@gmail.com

Board: Megan Brenk & Kerry Aglugub, Co-chairs • Aravind Movva and Liz Polin, Co- Secretaries • Jennifer
Ellis and Jared Jones, Co-Treasurers
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